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With Christ as our guide, we learn,
we love, we achieve together...

Dear Marist families,

‘You are Peter, and on this rock I will build
my Church.’

On Monday, we will be joining the Year 3 children in a special
celebration of Mass in honour of the feast of Saints Peter and Paul.
This will be a particularly joyful occasion as we also celebrate the
children's First Holy Communions. The feast day itself falls on
Sunday, and throughout the week, the children will be reflecting
on the lives and missions of Saints Peter and Paul, exploring their
courage, commitment and unwavering faith. As part of this
spiritual focus, we will be encouraging the children to think deeply
about how they can nurture and strengthen their own faith in
everyday life, inspired by the example of these two great saints.

Catholic Life
Well done to 3M for a lovely Child-Led Liturgy this morning. You
did extremely well and we are very proud of you.

Thank Mrs Cheadle and our governor, Mrs
Jarrett, for accompanying some of our 
Year 6 pupils to the Good Shepherd Mass 
with the Diocese. It was a meaningful 
occasion that allowed our children to come 
together in faith with others from across 
the community.

Our School Website 

The week ahead...  
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Marist Mail
Friday 27th June 2025

Monday 30  June- Mass for First Holy
Communion children - 9am

th

All Week - Year 5 Bikeability

Wednesday 2nd July - 6L to the library

Tuesday 1  July - Transition dayst

Thursday 3rd July - 3B Swimming

Friday 4  July - PTA Uniform Saleth
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continued...

STEAM Week
This week, we’ve been celebrating STEAM Week with a range of exciting and engaging activities across
the school. A huge thank you goes to Mrs Walsh for all of her hard work and preparation in making
the week such a success. On Tuesday, the children were treated to the Fuel the Future show, which
sparked lots of curiosity and conversation. Thank you to the PTA for arranging this. Today, our Year 3
and 4 pupils took part in a hands-on Beyond Blocks STEM session, where they explored problem-
solving and innovation in action. We hope that all the children feel inspired by the experiences
they've had and are excited to continue exploring the world of science, technology, engineering, art
and maths.

Marist Learners
Thank you to Miss Beddow, Mrs Parmigianni and the Year
2 Team for organising and leading a wonderful seaside 
trip linked to the children’s current topic. It was a fantastic 
opportunity for the children to bring their learning to life, 
and we’re so pleased they were blessed with such lovely 
weather to enjoy the day! Thank you to all of the parents 
who joined them too.

PTA BBQ
We’re really looking forward to the PTA BBQ this evening—it’s always a highlight of the school
calendar and a wonderful way to bring our community together. A huge thank you to our amazing
PTA for all of their hard work, planning, and dedication in organising the event. These gatherings take
a lot of time and effort behind the scenes, and we’re so grateful for everything they do to make them
such a success. Let’s hope the weather holds and we can all enjoy a lovely summer evening together!

With every blessing, 
Mrs Fanzo
Head of School
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Congratulations to the following children for their 
fantastic Sports Day poster. These posters really added to 

the PTA water stations- so thank you! They were awarded a certificate in
Celebration Worship this week.

Husayn 1P 
Nico 2F

Alexia 2A
Aariyan 3B

Amanda 3B 
Valentino 3M

Arjun 5C
Bella 5C
Elena 5C
Freya 5C 
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Sports Day Posters

Classes for September 2025
Ahead of our Transition Day on Tuesday, we are pleased to share the class arrangements for

the upcoming school year.
Year 3 children will find out their new class on Tuesday during the transition activities. To

ensure all parents are informed, each child will be given a letter to take home that evening
with full details.

Class 2024-2025 Class 2025-2026

RA- Mrs Britton/Mrs Baguley 1P- Miss Martin

RD- Mrs Van Zyl 1G- Miss Beddow

1G- Miss Kirk 2A- Mr Wellfare

1P- Mrs Hall 2F- Mrs Parmigiani

2A- Miss Beddow 3M- Miss Bushill

2F- Mrs Parmigiani 3B- Miss Mair

4P- Miss Madariaga 5C- Miss Bruce

4T- Miss Stimpson 5J- Mrs Walsh

5C- Miss Bruce 6T- Miss Ripley

5J- Mrs Walsh 6L- Mr Moore
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Contacting Us 
EYFSTeam@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to EYFS teachers

KS1Team@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to KS1 teachers

KS2Team@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to KS2 teachers

office@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Mrs Morreale - Attendance, Appointments, School Lunch (for

reporting absences on a daily basis, please use the absence line 01932 339150, rather than

via email)

admin@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Extended Schools, Trips & Events, Lettings, SCOPAY

info@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Mrs Sergent - General 

This is a really busy time of the year in school. Please see below a list of
key dates for some of the key events from now until the end of term. 

Monday 30  June - Whole school Mass for First Holy Communion children th

Wednesday 2  July - 6L to the Library nd

Friday 11  July - Reports to Parents and Year 6 Production to parents (9.30am)th

Thursday 17  July - Year 6 Awards Ceremony (6.00pm)th

Friday 18  July - End of Term and Leavers Mass (9.00am) and End of Term  th

(1.15pm) 

Dates for the Summer Term
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If your child is unwell and needs to be
kept at home, you must call the school to
inform us each day they are absent by
9am. 

If your child is late for school you must
accompany them to the school office to
sign them in. 

Attendance Matters

Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without authority for 5
or more days (which do not have to be consecutive), then the following will apply:

1. If you have not incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children in a rolling 3 year period
since 19 August 2024, then the penalty notice will be charged at the rate of £160.00, per

parent/carer per child, if paid within 28 days. This will be reduced to £80.00 if paid within 21 days
of receipt of the notice. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice will result in Surrey County Council

considering legal proceedings against you in the Magistrates Court.
2. If you have incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children since 19 August 2024, the

rolling 3 year period will be activated from the date of the first penalty notice and the second
penalty notice will be charged at the flat rate of £160.00, per parent/ carer per child, if paid within
28 days. There will be no reduction for payment within 21 days. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice
will result in Surrey County Council considering legal proceedings against you in the Magistrates

Court.
3. If you have incurred 2 penalty notices relating to this child/children in the rolling 3 year period

since the first penalty notice was issued, then you will NOT receive a third penalty notice – Surrey
County Council will have no option but to consider a prosecution, per parent/carer per child, in

the Magistrates Court under s 444 Education Act 1996.
Surrey County Council is not responsible for authorising pupil absence and therefore cannot

withdraw any Penalty Notice requests without the written permission of the Headteacher.

This week our our whole school
attendance is 97.3%. 



 

5

Thank you for ensuring your child arrives at
school on time. Being ready to start the day
is so very important for each child’s
learning.

Please ensure your child is not on site
unsupervised before 8.30 AM. 

All the teachers have an activity for the
children to complete when they enter the
classroom. This means learning starts as
soon as the children sit down at their desks.

School Gate Timings

Mornings:
Front gate: 8.30 AM
Side gates open 8.35 AM
Doors open 8.35 AM 
Gates and doors close 8.45AM
Registers taken 8.45 AM

Afternoons: 
Gates open 3:00 PM 
Doors open 3:15 PM

News from the PTA
Tonight is the Summer BBQ – let’s pray for clear skies just like 
Year 2 had this week for their trip to Southsea.
We have been very busy behind the scenes and hopefully 
you will see the fruit of this at the BBQ we really want 
everyone to have fun and fingers crossed we manage to raise 
some money into the bargain.
There is lots of news coming but we will cover this next week 
as its all about the Summer BBQ this week. For those of you 
attending see you tonight and hope you enjoy it. 

If there is anything you think can be done differently or is missing and you would like to
spearhead that then please do get in touch at pta@marist.surrey.sch.uk

For anyone who cannot come tonight but would like to contribute you can do so on the
gofundmepage here. 
Thanks!

mailto:pta@marist.surrey.sch.uk
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Follow us on
Instagram to keep up
to date with life at The

Marist 

https://www.instagram.com/themarist_wb?igsh=MXYzcG1uZnkxMTduag%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
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https://www.instagram.com/themarist_wb?igsh=MXYzcG1uZnkxMTduag%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
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